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Dear Parents/Carers, Band Members and Cast 

 

Joseph Rehearsal – Sunday 9th February 2020 

 

On Sunday 9th February we have a Joseph rehearsal, taking place in the school music block, between 

the hours of 9.30am and 4.00pm.  

 

The rehearsal is for the cast and the band to gain more experience of performing together. It is crucial 

that all students involved in the show attend the rehearsal, the band members will be needed all day 

but the cast will only be needed according to the timetable attached.  

 

Cast members should check the timetable and ensure that they are in the music room E06 when 

needed.  Please be flexible and prepared to stay longer if required because your rehearsal may take 

longer than expected. 

 

The show is rapidly coming together and excitement is building for the rehearsals and performances to 

come.  Well done everyone so far for the commitment and hard work you’ve put in, it’s going to be 
great!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr T Heatley 

Curriculum Leader of Music 

 

 

 
 


